
WES Parents/Guardians 
The school will be hosting a virtual recognition assembly on Monday 

October 5, 2020.  As a change from last year, we are aligning our 
recognition certificates with The Seven Sacred Teachings.  The Seven 

Sacred Teachings are moral, guiding principles that we speak of, 
practice and model for our students on a constant basis.   

When we follow these teachings, we live in greater harmony and peace, 
not just in our own hearts and lives, but also in our families, schools and 

society as a whole.    

    

With support from our Aboriginal Education Support Worker, Ms. Riva 
Stevens, students will learn about these Seven Sacred Teachings in 

different ways throughout the school year.  In terms of our local 
context, we are looking forward to linking these new understandings 
with cultural connections to our neighbouring Shuswap and Akisqnuk 

bands as well.      

 

We are looking forward to recognizing our students in this special 
way!  Be on the lookout for these certificates coming home at some 

point this year.    


